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26th October 2021 
 
Re: UK University & Apprenticeship Search Fair - Wednesday 3rd November 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Further to the text message that was sent home before the holiday, please find below full details of the upcoming 
trip to the UK University and Apprenticeship Fair at the King Power Stadium, Leicester. This exciting and 
informative event will provide students with the opportunity to speak to a multitude of Universities including 
Russell Group, Red Brick, Specialist and Modern Universities. Students will also be able to talk to a variety of the 
UK’s best apprenticeship providers, HE colleges, specialist institutions, and student related organisations. Due to 
the importance of this event, attendance is compulsory for all students in Year 12 and Year 13. 
 
To comply with the venue’s health and safety guidance all teachers and students need to take a lateral flow test 
on the morning of the event.  This will be undertaken prior to leaving school and to ensure this is done in a timely 
manner, we request all students arrive at school no later than 8.00am on Wednesday 3rd November. The test will 
be taken and then we will then travel to the event.  To avoid overcrowding, the event organisers have given Corby 
Technical School a two-hour time slot between 10.00am and 12.00pm. Students will therefore return to school 
prior to the end of the school day. 

Students are required to register online prior to the event and time will be set aside during morning registration 
this week to complete this process. At the event all visitors must wear face masks when moving around the 
stadium, unless they are exempt.  

There is no cost for the trip and students will be transported by coach to the event and returned to school by 
coach. The full cost for this event will be covered by Corby Technical School and the event itself is free to attend. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at ahallas@corbytechnicalschool.org  if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr Andrew Hallas 
Head of Sixth Form 
 

mailto:ahallas@corbytechnicalschool.org

